
From: Hasan Savehilaghi  

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 1:44 PM 

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca>; Lewis, Shawn <slewis@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for delegation 

 

Community and Protective Services Committee 

To: Whom it may concern, 

 

I am hereby submitting my request for a delegation statues at upcoming CPSC meeting 

to be held on Wednesday, September 09, 2020. 

Point of interest: All renewal fees pertaining to Taxi industry. 

Should you have any questions in this regard, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hasan Savehilaghi 

Yellow London Taxi Inc. 

President/CEO 

 


